
BENGAL BEAT
UPCOMING EVENTS:FROM THE PRINCIPAL

MARCH:
3rd 9:00-11:00 Kindergarten Round-up

NO SCHOOL for current Kdg students
6th PTO Meeting @ West Bay 6:00
14th West Bay School Battle of the Books 3:30
16th Family Circles 2:00
17th Inservice-No school for students
20th-24th NO SCHOOL- Spring Break! 

APRIL:
3rd District Battle of the Books @ West Bay 3:30
6th 6:00 Kdg Music Program/7:00 1st Grade Program
10th PTO Meeting Library-Special Guest Dr. Habrock
14th Inservice-No School
21st 2:00 Family Circles
27th PTO Bingo/Game Night Spring Fundraiser

MAY:
10th PTO Planning Meeting
12th 5th Grade Track and Field Day
16th 2:00 ERMS Jazz Band visits West Bay
19th 2:00 Family Circles
24th FUN DAY! NEW date due to calendar changes
25th Last student day
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West Bay Families,

Thank you for supporting your 
child by attending Spring 
Conferences.  I know the students 
and staff love sharing all of the 
progress made so far this year 
with our parents.  
Spring break is just around the 
corner.  Please note that after 
break we begin NeSA testing with 
3rd, 4th and 5th grade students.  
We will wrap up the year with MAP 
testing in grades 2-5 in May.  Your 
child’s classroom teacher will 
share details of testing dates with 
you.  Please avoid scheduling 
vacations and appointments on 
testing days.  
We need your feedback!   Thank 
you in advance for taking the 
time to complete our school 
improvement survey. Information 
is included in this newsletter and 
will be sent in school messenger 
emails.
As always, thank you for your 
ongoing support. Please don’t 
hesitate to call or email with any 
questions or concerns.

Jen Coltvet, West Bay Principal
jcoltvet@epsne.org

WEST BAY ELEMENTARY

          3220 South 188th Avenue  OMAHA, NEBRASKA  402-289-9045

West Bay School Improvement Survey
Our school benefits from a very supportive community with strong parent 
involvement. Because continuous improvement is a large part of our mission, we 
are seeking your input in order to help us assure strong student achievement and 
a positive culture that enhances learning for all.

Please take a few minutes prior to Thursday, March 16, 2017 to follow the link and 
participate in our school climate survey. If you have any questions please feel free 
to contact the school.  https://goo.gl/05YZbU 
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WEST BAY PTO 
INFORMATION 

 
Stay Connected with West Bay’s PTO 
• Website: www.westbaypto.com  
• Facebook: West Bay PTO  
• Email: westbaypto@gmail.com 
 

2016-2017 West Bay PTO Board 
President         Cortney Anderson 
Vice President           Shagun Somasegaran  
Treasurer                   Nicole  Schlueter  
Secretary          Gretchen Copley 
Community Liaison    Chelsea Thomalla 

 
 
 
 
 

 

MARCH PTO MEETING 
Next Meeting: Monday, March 6 @ 6:00pm 
Free daycare for all ages in the cafeteria! 
Topics to be discussed: 
• 2nd Grade teachers will present 
• 2017-2018 Board Nominations 
• 2016-2017 & future PTO contributions 
 

CELEBRATE WEST BAY SUPER HEROS 
March 6th -10th Teacher and Staff Appreciation  

Look for the Flyer in the March 2nd Friday Folder  
Food Signups and “West Bay Teacher’s Favorite 
Things” can be found at www.westbaypto.com 

Monday, March 6th- “Souper” Lunch- Ask your 
teacher’s favorite color (listed on “West Bay 

Teacher’s Favorite Things”) 
Tuesday, March 7th- “POW”er Breakfast-Wear your 

teacher’s favorite color 
Wednesday March 8th-Hero Lunch-What super 

power does your teacher have sheet 
Thursday, March 9th –Kapow! Treats-Draw a 

picture of your favorite teacher as a Super Hero 
Friday, March 10th- Instant Energy Breakfast- Wear 

your favorite Super hero shirt 

 
 

OSCAR’S FAMILY FUN NIGHT 
Tuesday, March 28th from 5 to Close 

Dine in or carry-out and help support West Bay!  Let 
them know you are with West Bay and the proceeds 
will be donated to West Bay! 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

PTO BOARD NEEDS YOU! 
Parents interested in serving West Bay students and 
teachers as well as guiding the future of West Bay 
are needed for the PTO Board! There are four (4) 
open positions on the Board this year Vice 
President, Treasurer, Secretary and Community 
Liaison. Descriptions of all positions can be found at 
www.westbaypto.com. If you are interested or have 
any questions, please email Chelsea Thomalla at 
cmthomalla@outlook.com 
 

OPEN COMMITTEE POSITIONS 
If you’re interested in becoming more involved and 
helping with a PTO Committee at West Bay next 
year, please email Chelsea Thomalla at 
cmthomalla@outlook.com  An updated list of 
committee openings for next year can be found at 
www.westbaypto.com under the "Committees & 
Volunteers" tab.  
 

WEST BAY BINGO & FAMILY GAME NIGHT 
West Bay PTO’s Spring Fundraiser will be Thursday, 
April 27th from 5:00-7:30. It will be a fun night 
featuring Bingo with prizes, Pop Ring Toss, 
Goodie/Cake Walk, Plinko, Spin the Wheel, Nail 
Painting, Silent Auction, dinner and more! Plan to 
attend with your family and help the PTO reach 
their fundraising goal.  
 

NOTHING BUNDT CAKE SALES 
Nothing Bundt Cake sales are from Thursday, March 
16th to Friday, March 31st Cakes will be at the West 
Bay library  for pick-up on Thursday, April 13th, in 
time for your Easter weekend and gatherings. 
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